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TOWN OF BRIDGEVILLE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
2025 MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

 
The Town of Bridgeville’s Municipal Election, scheduled for 
Saturday, March 1, 2025, has been canceled.  
 
District 1 candidate, Clifford Oliver, has withdrawn from the 
election. Candidate Nadine Bravo is now unopposed. The following 
candidate has submitted the required documentation for their 
candidacy in their respective districts and are now unopposed as of 
the Friday, January 31, 2025, filing deadline.  
 

District 1 – For a 2-Year Term, Nadine Bravo 
 
District 4 had no candidates apply, and a representative from District 
4 will be sought and appointed after the swearing-in ceremony.    
 
The Commissioners will be sworn in at the regularly scheduled 
meeting on March 10, 2025, which will be held at the Bridgeville 
Public Library, 600 S. Cannon Street, Bridgeville, DE 19933.  The 
meeting will begin promptly at 7:00 PM and will also be available 
via Zoom.  A link to that meeting will be posted on the agenda one 
week in advance and can be found on our website, along with maps 
of the districts at bridgeville.delaware.gov. 
 
 
 
   


